Tammx Hodgman

From: Brent J. Libby

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 10:33 AM
To: Tammy Hodgman

Subject: Regional paramedic

Casco, Gray, Raymond and Windham have partnered to establish a pilot program providing our communities with a per-
diem regional response paramedic.

Using the Maine EMS Sustainability Funding Grant received by each community we would staff a daytime, per-
diem paramedic housed at the North Windham Fire Station. This station is a centrally located facility and
within the normal path of travel to the Portland hospitals for three of the four communities. Windham Fire has
a vehicle and equipment that can be assigned to this project to ensure safe and adequate response. With the
current funding available we believe we can run this program for 40-42 weeks as a trial/proof of concept for
future regional efforts.

Brent J. Libby, Chief
Windham Fire-Rescue

375 Gray Road

Windham, Maine 04062
207-892-1911 x2
bjlibby@windhammaine.us




